CASEVILLE DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
INFORMATIONAL AND REGULAR MEETING
December 21,2021 8:30 am.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Amy Redwantz, Chris Stahl, Dave Bouck, Marc Hill, Lou Johnson, and Kevin
Stachowiak.

Also present: Dena Withey, Secretary.
Redwantz reviewed the current projects that the DDA has been discussing;
-The committee is working on updating the current trash receptacles. They are possibly adding matching

bench type seating in the area of the bump outs. It is the goal to have these purchased and delivered in
time for installation in the spring of 2022.

~The committee has discussed the floor in the gazebo in the city park, which is in need of replacement.

~The committee is in the process of amending the Caseville Downtown Development Authority Plan.
Public Comments - None

A motion to adjourn made by Johnson and supported by Stachowiak at 8:36 a.m.

Dena Withey, Secretary



